
Grass Clippings – Direct mowing towards yard, not street 

The Village is under mandate by the DNR to assist in improving water quality in lakes, streams and 

drainage way tributaries to our storm sewer system. Grass clippings not only can clog storm water 

runoff deposits and storm sewer inlets, which can cause flooding problems, but also cause 

degradation of water quality as well as pollution of our local watershed, which affects all. 

Additionally, grass clippings in the roadway cause tires to lose traction, which can cause vehicles to 

have difficulty maintaining control and is extremely dangerous for motorcyclists. Notice is hereby 

given to owners of property in the Village of Cameron, Barron County, Wisconsin, to direct grass 

clippings towards the yard rather than into the gutter or street.  


